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Comments: Let native land remain natural! This coaster would be detrimental to the native people, the

environment, and the wildlife. The construction and increased traffic will scare off wildlife that have only just

returned. Increased noise pollution, litter, and cross contamination will skyrocket. The mountain can already be

used for skiing, hiking, mountain biking, sledding, and other outdoor active recreational which contribute to

wildlife disturbance and desecration of sacred land. Adding a passive "experience" for the sake of making money

is outrageous and unnecessary. Please reconsider building this coaster. As a local citizen I am strongly opposed.

Hear us!


